
Thousands of

students will need a new warm coat  this winter.

Oklahoma City Public Schools
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www.okck ids .com/coat -a -k id

Please help our kids by making a contribution to Coat-a-Kid!
To purchase new coats for all students in need, we must raise $130,000.  
Without the support of our generous donors, there are thousands 
of OKCPS students who would experience cold weather without a 
coat. Many OKCPS families simply cannot afford warm winter coats 
for their children after paying other necessary bills, such as rent 
and utilities. Many of these children without winter coats have to 
walk to school or wait at bus stops in freezing weather, or else they 
would stay home and miss crucial learning time in the classroom. 
Through the Coat-a-Kid program, every $20 that you donate 
provides the warmth and comfort of a new winter coat to an 
OKCPS student in need. 

Scan the QR code here to donate today! -> 


	Untitled

